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Water conservation request  

Monday 21 January 2019 

Due to the extreme weather conditions, our water supply system for Estella, The Gap, Lockhart, 

Boree Creek and Urana is having difficulty keeping up with the high consumer demands. 

To ensure continued reliability of the water supply, Riverina has requested residents in these 

areas conserve water use on gardens and lawns until further notice. 

This conservation request is in addition to the fixed sprinkler ban for all customers between 

10am and 5pm.  

Riverina Water apologises to these customers for any inconvenience and thanks them for their 

cooperation. 

Media contact 

Ryan Lipman 6922 0636, 0411 743 362 or media@rwcc.nsw.gov.au 

Follow us at 

Facebook — facebook.com/RiverinaWater   

Twitter — twitter.com/RiverinaWater 

Instagram — instagram.com/rivwater 

 

About Riverina Water 

We supply safe and reliable water to more than 67,000 people across more than 15,000 square 

kilometres of NSW’s Riverina.  

Our water supply covers the local government areas of Wagga Wagga, Lockhart and parts of 

Greater Hume and Federation Councils. 
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